
From: Chris Hughton
To: Planning
Cc: CHERYL; cian.hughton@hotmail.com
Subject: Planning Application 6/2016/1068/FULL
Date: 08 September 2016 14:21:18

To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you with reference to Planning Application 6/2016/1068/FULL and voice my
concerns. 

My family and I, cc'd into this email, purchased an apartment within the James Court
development in Cuffley. I believe from looking at your application it is now being called
'Barham Court', something we have not been made aware of. The residential
apartments were due to be complete August/ September of this year, however this has
been delayed with no real explanation.

During this time we have just been made aware of the planning application above. We
purchased the property with the understanding that the commercial space would only
be used for A1, A2 and B1 licences and was assured numerous times that it would not
be used for B3 and the sale of hot food.

Therefore i would like to object the change of use to a restaurant, at least until all of
the residents are made aware and have time to raise their concerns also.

Kind regards, 

Chris Hughton 

Ashcroft, 77a Tolmers Road 
Cuffley 
Potters Bar 
Herts 
EN6 4JJ
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